Greetings from Camp One Heart in the San Bernardino mountains

Kevin Thompson July 11, 2025



Brothers and sisters,

Greetings from Camp Seely in the San Bernardino mountains where One Heart Camp is taking place.



Around 120 young people are having a great time, receiving lectures and inspiration, lots of sports and activities, meeting new friends and hopefully having the time of their life.



This is the 37th One Heart Camp and each year is wonderful.

See you soon

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson